
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
TPCG Good Earth Transit is planning changes to the 
weekday Houma fixed route bus schedule, effective 
January 1, 2013. The planned changes will affect the 
time of day which the buses run routes. The new bus 
time tables may be viewed on the Public Transit web 
page on the TPCG website http://www.tpcg.org, copies 
are posted on all buses and at the bus station. 
Written comments, suggestions or request for public 
hearing regarding this service change will be 
accepted by fax at 985-850-4619 or by mail at the 
following address: 
 
 
  T.P.C.G. Transit Division 
     Attn: Wendell Voisin 
        P.O. Box 2768 
      Houma, Louisiana 70361-2768 
 
 
The deadline to submit your comments, suggestions or 
requests are December 6, 2012.   
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